
Announcement of Cessation of Product Support: 
SureCAL® Power Sensor Product Line  
Effective August 1, 2017 
 
As of the Effective Date above, SureCAL Products, a subsidiary of Northrop Grumman 
Corporation, will no longer sell, or enter into contracts to provide support or other services 
for, the SureCAL Power Sensor series of software products, formerly distributed by Tegam, 
Inc, 
 
For current customers holding licenses to the Power Sensor products and current Software 
Maintenance Service contract, please be advised that SureCAL Products will continue to 
provide the contracted maintenance and other services through the contract period, which 
will not be extended or renewed.  Please note that your license to use the Power Sensor 
products is perpetual, however SureCAL Products will not provide regular updates or 
services after the SMS contract expires. 
 
SureCAL regrets any inconvenience our valued customers may experience from this 
decision, which was necessitated by a decline in sales volumes and difficulties in adapting 
this product for use on current hardware systems.  SureCAL continues to provide a broad 
range of automated calibration software to customers world-wide, and invites you to 
review our products at https://www.northropgrumman.com/cyber/surecal-calibration-
software/. 
 
For any questions regarding the above announcement, please contact SureCAL Customer 
Support at surecal@ngc.com or call 1-800-913-3773 from 8am-4pm Eastern Time. 
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